Attention all Football and Cheer Seniors:
If you would like to be considered for one of the Medway Mustang Gridiron Club Scholarships this year, please review the following information.
· The Gridiron Board has made a change to its Senior Scholarships qualifications and amounts.  Please note there no longer will be a merit awarded to every participant.  Instead we have made the decision to provide scholarships based on an application process that includes an essay.  The number of scholarships given is based on a percentage of the amount of participants for both football and cheer, and the amount given is based on the funds available to be awarded, which can change year to year.    
· There is no minimum requirement for years of service to either team.  And the Scholarship award money can be used for College, Trade Schools, Military Expenses or any other Future Development that the applicant may pursue.  
· This year we will be giving away (3) football scholarships and (1) cheerleading scholarship.  Each Scholarship is worth $1,000.  
· To be considered please see the list of scholarships provided by the school last week, one of which is the Medway Mustang Gridiron Clubs Scholarship and please complete the essay prompt as per the deadline provided.  Please hand the essay into the school per the instructions provided with the list of scholarships.   
· The essays will be de-identified and reviewed by a committee of non-senior parents with equal representation from both cheer and football to determine the winners.  
· The winners will be announced at the annual Senior Awards Ceremony, as in previous years.  
We wish all our seniors the best of luck in your future endeavors.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Please note, in the past Medway/Millis Youth Flag, Tackle Football& Cheer has also provided scholarships.  We suggest you check to see if you may want to also apply to their Annual Scholarship.  The two are not affiliated and you can submit to both for consideration.
